From: Andrew Stone

Sent: Friday, 2 December 2022 8:24 AM
To: Law; Nadia Elads
Subject: RE: 2022 Reviews of the Compulsory Third Party insurance and Lifetime Care and Support

schemes - Post-hearing responses - Friday 18 November 2022

Dear Committee secretariat

No transcript corrections from the ALA.
No direct questions on notice to the ALA. To the extent that a question about first party benefits was
intended to be put we rely on the verbal answer provided to the committee.

Thank you. If we can be of further assistance then please let us know

Kind regards
Andrew Stone

Andrew Stone SC

Sir James Martin Chambers
Level 31, 52 Martin Place
SYDNEY NSW 2000
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